
Telephone Log-#1 
 
June 23, 2011 
Message left in morning 
Call Back 11:25am 
 

• I received a call from Ms. Linda Marsella, whose property abuts Springfield 
Street, and is located across the Street from the DelSesto Middle School. 

• Ms. Marsella stated she had been previously involved with fighting the school 
development. 

• Ms. Marsella indicated that her husband was Nicholas Marsella, who is a plaintiff 
in this case. 

•  Ms. Marsella stated that she complained about the school being built on the 
property because she remembers it being a dump. 

• Ms. Marsella stated that she is not happy with how the school is being maintained. 
She claims there are broken windows and shades and that toilets are being 
intentionally plugged up. 

• Ms. Marsella stated that she is mad at the City for putting the school so close to 
Springfield Street. She has asked for speed bumps to slow down the busses. 

• She wants the consulting firm to contact her and keep her informed. 
• Ms. Marsella number is (deleted). 

 
 
Jeff Crawford 
Office of Waste Management 


